
From: Bill Davis  
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 1:54 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Don't Close River Road Golf 
  
- KMPG report is no longer relevant as it was written pre-COVID.   
-in 2020 it was difficult to get tee times as courses busy 
-City is looking for additional $'s 
-owning a golf course is like a license to print money 
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